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The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

We had a great membership drive last month at Uke’s and we have 19 new 
members to our chapter!!  Please make sure you welcome them to the chapter 

when you meet them at the next meeting!! 

If you still need to renew your membership or know of someone who wants 
to join the chapter you can complete the forms and turn them in at the next 
meeting or you can mail them to me directly.  If you want your membership 
card mailed to you then please include a self-addressed stamped enve-
lope.  Membership cards can be picked up from me at the meet-

ings.  Membership applications can also be dropped off at Uke’s! 

If you would like to mail your membership application here is my info: 

Jill Smart 

24815 67th Street 

Paddock Lake, WI 53168 

Welcome these new members to the Kenosha HOG Chapter: 

Christi Hoskins  Christopher Cleveland   

Marla Yarbrough Billie Cowart  

G Pete DeGrand Tim Cowart   

Terry Yarbrough Jim Bronson DeBoer   

Patricia Vos  Paul Meirthew    

Carol Jean Drysdale Richard Marquardt    

Debra Bodven  Coy Roden     

Rebecca Barlow Karen Willhelm   

Russell Barlow  Deanna Hebert  

Ron Buttke 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of  
March! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in  March!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

4 Steven Flasch   14 Michael Hudnall  24 James Cain 

 5 Mike Springer  14 James Sikac   24 Mike Jensen 

 7 Karen Keener   15 Lynn Faumui   26 Beverly Lorge 

 7 Barry Talbert   17 Andrew Novak RIP  26 Randy Cook 

 8 Diane Taber   17 Nick Schmidt   27 Marieta Huff 

 9 Daylight Savings Time Begins 17 St. Patrick's Day  28 Rick Bidlack 

10 Keane O'Malley  18 Thomas Mason RIP  28 Evelyn Targ 

11 Deborah Kluzniak RIP  20 Wendell Fry   29 Evie Carver 

11 Jerry Marvin   20 First Day of Spring  29 Arsene Gerber 

12 Clyde Mensching RIP  22 Phillip (Gus) Anderson  30 Carter Brisbois 

13 Douglas Lorge  23 Jennie Cook   30 Butch Marks 

14 Bob Clampit 

  3 Greg Reid & Patricia Kocna 16 Beau & Diane Bosovich 
11 Joe Geraci & Judy Brill 27 Craig & Cynthia Barrile-Josephson 

February Anniversary Correction 

 

February 14 Mick and Tami Bosovich, not Mike and Tami Bosovich 
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From the Director: 
 
 

I would like to thank all of you who attended our February social meeting and commend 
those who brought something to share. It was nice to just relax and spend some quality 
time with others members. Thank you to Uke’s and their staff for allowing us to conduct 
this at their facility. 
 
 

This year I would like our chapter to concentrate on attending as many of our various rides 
as possible. The RC’s are going to make themselves available at every meeting to promote 
their various rides. Hopefully the weather will cooperate this year so that we can pile on 
the miles. We would like to see many more faces on our rides, especially the Chapter 
Events. If you need more information on any ride, please ask any of the RC’s or Board 
Members. 
 
 

A particular emphasis will be adding people to our Memorial (Baraboo) ride. The RC’s are 
planning several different routes up to Baraboo which will all count as participation rides. 
In the past only the traditional route was accepted, but starting this year we would like to 
get to the heart of the matter and that is the remembrance of our departed brothers and sis-
ters. There will be a published set time and place for the memorial ceremony as well as the 
RC’s adding rides to different locations for dinner afterwards. 
 
 

That being said we will still have the Break out and Bike Blessings rides before the Memo-
rial ride. 
 
 

If you would like to get involved in the Iron Butt program please contact me with your 
starting mileage. You can do this by emailing me with a picture of odometer and info on 
yourself and your bike. Those of you who reported mileage last fall do not have to re-
report information this spring. I will also have someone at the April and May meetings 
available to take information on your bikes if the snow ever leaves. 
 
 

I am looking forward to seeing and riding with all of you in our 2014 season. 
 
 

Ken Robers 
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Hi everyone, 

 
Hopefully this ridiculous weather is behind us. We are starting off our season either way this month! March 1st is 
Mardi Gras with our famous jambalaya. The parts & service department will be holding a Lighting & Boom! Audio 
Workshop @ 10am. For the day,  $50 off LED headlamp and/or passing lamps, $50 off Boom! amp & speaker kits. 
If anyone needs a new spring jacket – casual outerwear will be $25 off and they start at $99! Some exclusions apply, 
of course.  

 
March 15th we are trying something new - Feel the Harley Experience. Each department will be conducting a work-
shop to introduce new riders or renewed riders to the Harley-Davidson lifestyle. The workshops will be Fit Shop 
(customizing your motorcycle for you), Triple Vent Jacket (this jacket is amazing), Bike Fitment (finding the perfect 
ride for you) and Dyno Experience (simulated riding). Anyone is more than welcome to join and please pass on this 
information if you have a budding rider in your life! Workshops starting @ 10am and 1:30pm.  
April 5th & 6th we are having a Spring Open House and Uke’s Annual Memorial Ride. Hopefully the weather will 
cooperate because we are going to demo the new 2014 touring models! We want to make sure everyone has a 
chance to feel the new changes! Look for a postcard in the mail for all the details. 
So who is winning chili cook off this year?? 

 
Thanks, 
Uke’s Team 
 

. 

News from your Head Road Captain 
 
 
I saw the sun the other day, so there is hope and proof that riding season will be arriving soon.  The road cap-
tains and I are continuing to work on rides for this season.  As part of our meetings this year we will be ad-
dressing some riding issues and concerns so please look and listen for these opportunities.  All of our road 
captains will have current CPR/First Aid once again during this riding season.  During the chapter meetings, 
please feel free to talk to me about riding and rides.   
 
 
As the season starts approaching, consider taking the time to make sure your bike is ready to ride.  Remember, 
Keith has challenged us to put on some serious miles this year.  If you have not turned in your odometer read-
ing but want to be on the list for Iron Butt (10,000) please let me know.  Let’s see if we can surpass the 40,554 
miles we put on last year.   
 
 
With the emphasis of our Chapter being a riding chapter, please consider volunteering for some of the activi-
ties that we have during the year. 
 
 
Gym  
Email: gymfwy@comcast.net (847)217-3552 
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Hey Ladies: 

 

MARCH: CHILI COOK OFF All hands on deck to help set up, serve, clean up. Chapter Event 

 

LOH Event - anyone interested in a Jazzercize class?? 

 

APRIL: I would like to suggest a 'cookie and snack tray creation meeting' for the National Telecommunication Ap-

preciation Week (April 13-19). Local police and sheriff's dispatchers play an enormously important part of public and 

law enforcement safety, and much of this role goes unappreciated. I would like to suggest we gather with pre-made 

(homemade/store bought) snacks and goodies to prepare plates or trays for local police/sheriff's dispatch depart-

ments. We will need 3 per department (one tray for each shift). I would also suggest we prepare these for the Ke-

nosha City PD Dispatchers and the Sheriff's Dept. Dispatchers. If there is enough interest and participation, we could 

certainly add more departments to our recipient list. 

 

May - Bike Blessing 

Are we ready to ride yet?? Wooooo Hooooo!! LOH Ride and or event TBA. 

 

Other random thoughts: 

 

JUNE: LETS RIDE!!!! 

JULY: Galena overnight?? Ladies only? 

 

AUGUST: Algoma overnight ride - everyone welcome 

 

SEPTEMBER: Oh the lovely riding weather of September!! Tomahawk!! 'Ridin' to a Cure' get donations & baskets 

put together for this fundraiser! 

 

OCTOBER: October-fest anyone?? 

 

NOVEMBER: Shopping at Ginger Blossom again - another new tradition? 

 

DECEMBER: Cookie exchange 

 

Do you have a special passion or talent that you would like to share with us? Please forward your thoughts to me.  

Also, do you know of any other women interested in being added to this list?? I added everyone that was at the No-

vember event, along with a couple more that told me they were interested. Feel free to pass this on to all interested 

LOH. 

 

Sandy, LOH 
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